
Provider Bulletin

Re: 

Dear Providers, 

Thank you for your continued partnership. 

Questions?

We’re here to help. Contact your Provider Services Representative or email the Provider Services team at 
NVProviderRelations@MolinaHealthcare.com.

Learn more about provider updates, visit MolinaHealthcare.com/
Providers/NV/NewsandUpdates

Sincerely,

Molina Healthcare of Nevada Provider Services
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	Text Field 202: Electronic Visit Verification (EVV) Updates for Personal Care and Certain Home Health Services
	Text Field 203: Molina Healthcare of Nevada is announcing that Nevada Medicaid transitioned to a new Electronic Billing Verification System (EVV) system, Sandata Technologies, LLC effective January 1, 2024.  Providers were expected to begin using Sandata effective December 15, 2023.

This change affects Personal Care Services (Provider Types 30, 83), certain services with the Home and Communicate Based Services for the Frail and Elderly (Provider Type 48), and certain services within Home and Communicate Based Services for Persons with Disabilities (Provider Type 58).

Additionally, beginning 1/1/2024, Nevada Medicaid will mandate Provider Type 29, Home Health Care Services and Private Duty Nursing Services, to begin using an EVV system, Sandata Technologies, LLC.

Please refer to the Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3119 available on the State of Nevada, Division of Healthcare Financing and Policy website (dhcfp.nv.gov) for more information.
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